SECRETARIAT.

ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION @

Smt Nutan Guha Biswas,
Commr,-cum-Secy.{T.W.) -

D.0.No0.9-9/99-TW
Dt. 24" Jan., 2001,

Dear s R.u.gu,ﬁa,,

Please refer to letter No.17-4/CE/ESV/2001/303 dated 11.1.2001 of
the E.O. to Chief Engineer, APWD regarding filling up of vacant posts
reserved for S.T.candidates. As regards the vacant Group ‘C’ posts it is
stated that no suitable S.T. candidates are available to fill up the vacancy.
In this connection you ma'y recall that in the Coordination meeting held on
10.1.2001 it has been stated by the Chief Secretary that the S.T. candidates
with suitable qualifications may be given adhoc appointment after getting
relaxation of the technical qualification from the competent authority. Then
these candidates should be given training in the required skill and after

completion of the training successfully, their appointment could be

regularised.

I would be grateful if action is taken as stated above for filling up of
the vacant posts reserved for S.Ts. and the position intimated to the

undersigned.

Yours sincerely,

(Nutan G%%was)

Shri R K. Singh,
Chief Engineer,
APWD, Port Blair.

Copy to Shri Robert Lucas, Dy.Director, Adult
Education, Edn.Deptt. for information & necessary action.
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